
 
 
 
City of La Crosse Neighborhood Revitalization Commission 
400 La Crosse St. 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
 
January 26, 2017 
 
Dear Neighborhood Business Leaders, 
 
As part of the city efforts to help improve and maintain public and private areas within the city of La 
Crosse the commissioners, many of whom are neighborhood leaders, would like to extend our gratitude 
for your efforts in making the city of La Crosse a great place to live, work and visit. We would also like to 
extend an invite you to get involved with the neighborhood association in your area. We believe that 
that input from you is essential in the vibrancy and sustainability of our neighborhoods.  We need each 
other in order to maintain a great quality of life. 
 
Some of the benefits of involvement in your neighborhood association include; connecting with people, 
visibility,  marketing, sharing ideas, making personal connections, voicing concerns, having a more direct 
voice in city decisions, offering support, networking  and most importantly – improving and maintaining 
the city of La Crosse. 
  
We invite you to check on the city website at cityoflacrosse.org to see if your business is in one on the 
city recognized neighborhood associations. Just enter departments in the search bar, then click on 
Planning, then click on neighborhoods and lastly, select the neighborhood you would like to research. 
The site also includes a map and the associated Common Council representatives included in that 
particular neighborhood.  
 
The Planning Department will update and revise the neighborhood area of their website so that more 
information and current information is available to the public. Please check it out and attend a meeting. 
 
Together we can make a difference. Together we can improve the lives of each other through our 
mutual interest in preserving and improving this great city. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Neighborhood Revitalization Commission  
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


